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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Commitlee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166
3rd July, 1958

Dear Sire,

Dee " GANDIGAN"

I acknowledge your letter of the let July,
the contents of which have been noted, and would
inform you that in the eircumstamnces no objeetion
will be taken to the Sisriosrd Serewshaf{t Survey
being postponed until about December next, as
degired.

For your information I think it well to point
out thet Donkey Boiler Survey will become due ot

the end of Uctober, and it ie concluded that thie
inspection will also be deelt with on that occasion,

- ‘““‘“M@ 2020
Lhmiﬁum ggeisleqister

v <Ay Foundation
ok, TR ey~ 0050008



